
1FFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSr 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20301 

14 January 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR The Director, National Security Agency 

The attached letter from Alton Quanbeck, Senate Select Committee staff, dated 13 January 1976, is forwarded for your action. 

Please provide this office with a response to Mr. Quern--beck's questions as soon as possible, but not later than 
22 January 1976. Your response should include a proposed date the Committee staff may have access to files mentioned, in 
paragraph 4. 

J .  r. 
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